
 

School Council Action Plan:                          Date: December 2024       

School Council Meeting! 

Objective: 

 To help identify ways to improve our school. 

 To represent our class and the children in it. 

 To share our own and other’s ideas. 

 To help make our ideas become reality. 

 To be the children’s voice of Chadsmead… 
 

Welcome to 
Chadsmead School Council 2024 / 2025 

 

 
 

 

Your School Council representatives are: 
Y1: Attended 
Y2: Attended 
Y3: Attended  
Y4: Attended 
Y5: Attended 
Y6: Attended 
 

Children shared the discussion held in 
classes and the ideas children had to 

improve our school during today’s 
meeting 

 

Action Plan 2024 - 2025 

After today’s school council meeting the following should happen… 

 Mrs Cadman will remind teachers to talk to children about School Council so that children can to 

talk with their class about any issues and points to discuss for the next meeting 

 Mrs Cadman to ask Mrs Grainger and staff about the other issues 

 School councillors to record any ideas on their School Council Chatter form for the next meeting 

Our Next Meeting is planned for Monday 3rd February 2025 

School Environment (Inside) 

No concerns reported about inside 

school environment. 

School Environment (Outside) 

Litter picking rotas established 
Playground furniture / new 

benches have arrived 
Leaf containers – update? Chess 

& Basketball rotas?  

 

Healthy Eating 
 

Break time snacks - more options. 
Salad bar at lunchtime – different 

options as the same everyday 

Happiness and Well Being 

Reading area outside – not yet 

established: when? 

Class fidget toy box requested 

( Individual children have fidget toys 

and rules for use) 

 

 

 

Safety 
 

Skipping rope use has improved 
Forest entry at lunchtime – 
possibly to fetch footballs: 
children reminded to let 

lunchtime supervisors know if 
they feel this is not necessary. 

Other Issues 

Children have enjoyed history 

artefact workshop in the guildhall 

and sewing in UKS2. Children are 

looking forward to Christmas 

activities including Festive Film 

Nights and the Christmas Fayre. 

 

 

Chadsmead Primary Academy 


